
From: Nixon Welsh
To: Mark Orozco; Andrew Dimas [DevSvcs]
Cc: Plat Application; nzarg20@yahoo.com
Subject: Plat Extension - Westwood Heights Unit 4
Date: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 3:34:18 PM

[ [ WARNING: External e-mail. Avoid clicking on links or attachments. We will
NEVER ask for a password, username, payment or to take action from an email. When
in doubt, please forward to SecurityAlert@cctexas.com. ] ]

Mark and Andrew:

I would appreciate your requesting the planning commission to grant a six month time
extension of approval of the subject plat. Please let me know of the filing fee amount and the
developer will bring you a check. We are making this request in order to have more time to get
the plans approved.  Thank you. 

-- 
Nixon M. Welsh, PE, RPLS
Bass and Welsh Engineering
3054 S. Alameda Street, 78404
P.O. Box 6397, 78466
Corpus Christi, Tx
361-882-5521
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